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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Thanks to all of you who donated for Children in Need last week. We raised £100 across the 

trust.  

Our parent training sessions have been really successful and we continue next week with the 

following meetings: 

Using PECS 

Monday November 28th @ 2.30pm for primary families with Zain our speech therapist. 

Autism and Behaviour  

Tuesday November 29th @ 9.45am for Mint, Rye and Brenchley families with Rachel. 

Thursday December 1st @ 9.15am for KS3 families with Rian. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can find out about Southwark’s programme here: https://www.southwark.gov.uk/health-

and-wellbeing/health-advice-and-support/healthy-eating?chapter=8  

 

Community Learning 

KS3 classes will be visiting the Royal Mews in December and we will be starting regular visits to 

Camberwell library.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 

 

https://www.southwark.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/health-advice-and-support/healthy-eating?chapter=8
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/health-advice-and-support/healthy-eating?chapter=8

